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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco appeals DEP’s stop work order 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/02/07/sunoco-appeals-deps-stop-work-
order/?_ga=2.189012013.72792228.1518097835-1758981886.1515592228 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Causer, Scarnati have concerns over proposed state budget 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/causer-scarnati-have-concerns-over-proposed-state-
budget/article_705484b2-0bb4-11e8-9377-abe1da208b54.html  
 
Shamokin News Item: PennDOT, DEP win award for state cleanup 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/penndot-dep-wins-award-for-state-cleanup/  
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Carbon fee proposal a win-win 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2018/02/06/letter-carbon-fee-proposal-win-
win/110149136/ 
 
York Dispatch: State of union linked to state of climate 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2018/02/06/oped-state-union-linked-state-
climate/300934002/ 
 
Centre Daily Times:  AP Fact Check:  EPA chief sees good in warming, experts don’t 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article198960359.html  
 
Post-Gazette: The Arctic is full of toxic mercury, and climate change could release it 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/02/08/The-Arctic-is-full-of-toxic-mercury-and-
climate-change-could-release-it/stories/201802060232  
 
Post-Gazette: Scott Pruitt is now questioning whether global warming ‘necessarily is a bad thing’ 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/02/07/Scott-Pruitt-is-now-questioning-
whether-global-warming-necessarily-is-a-bad-thing/stories/201802070231 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Learn about the invasive pest targeting Pennsylvania's state tree, the Eastern hemlock 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13275897-74/learn-about-the-invasive-pest-targeting-
pennsylvanias-state-tree-the-eastern-hemlock  
 
Energy 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clean energy and dollars are both green (opinion) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/02/clean-energy-and-dollars-are-both-green/  
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Lock Haven Express: PA’s energy future (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/02/pa-s-energy-future/  
 
Shamokin News Item: PPL purchases 115 acres from Abrazinskas for possible substation 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/ppl-purchases-115-acres-from-abrazinskas-for-possible-
substation/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Energy and environmental law firm enters Pittsburgh 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/02/08/law-firm-enters-pittsburgh.html  
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania sees increase in number of solar jobs 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/02/07/pennsylvania-sees-increase-in-number-of-
solar-jobs.html 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: Morris Township officials worried about undermining at community center in Nineveh 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/morris-township-officials-worried-about-undermining-
at-community-center-in/article_67f3216c-0b59-11e8-8992-cb070245ef5b.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Jeff Knapp: West Branch of Susquehanna supports fine trout fishery 
https://www.indianagazette.com/sports/jeff-knapp-west-branch-of-susquehanna-supports-fine-trout-
fishery/article_9a56abca-0b4e-11e8-a544-e72c4b7752ce.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Pennlive: How about setting off a nuclear bomb to mine Pa.'s natural gas? It was considered 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/02/nuclear_bomb_pennsylvania_proj.html#incart_target2box_d
efault_#incart_target2box_targeted_ 
 
Morning Call: PennEast proposal to use land for gas pipeline rejected 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/mc-nws-penneast-pipeline-20180205-story.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Area lawmakers remain cool to Wolf’s proposed severance tax 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/02/area-lawmakers-remain-cool-to-wolfs-proposed-
severance-tax/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lycoming County Commissioners questioned by resident on severance tax 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/02/lycoming-county-receives-180k-toward-gateway-
project/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Natural gas impact tax working (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/02/natural-gas-impact-tax-working/  
 
Tribune-Review: Environmental group opposes Monroeville's proposed rules on oil and gas activity 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13274751-74/environmental-group-opposes-monroevilles-
proposed-rules-on-oil-and-gas-activity 
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Post-Gazette: Neighbors use novel constitutional argument to try to cap shale gas drilling 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/2018/02/07/Zoning-appeal-could-turn-on-new-case-law-shale-gas-
drilling/stories/201802070186  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX to sell gas-gathering system to CNX Midstream 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/02/07/cnx-to-sell-gas-gathering-system-to-cnx-
midstream.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's what Marcellus driller owes as it files for bankruptcy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/02/07/heres-what-marcellus-driller-owes-as-it-
files.html 
 
Delaware County Times: Delco pipeline risk study committee reconfigures, tries to move ahead 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20180207/NEWS/180209720  
 
Vector Management 
 
WESA: USDA Will Spend $17M To Fight Spotted Lanternfly, Invasive Species Threatening PA Industries 
http://wesa.fm/post/usda-will-spend-17m-fight-spotted-lanternfly-invasive-species-threatening-pa-
industries#stream/0 
 
Waste 
  
Tribune-Review: Spring community cleanup events in Pa. can get free supplies 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13275420-74/spring-community-cleanup-events-in-pa-can-get-
free-supplies 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Radioactivity found in Pa. stream sediment where gas wastewater is treated: study 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/02/natural_gas_waste_water_radioa.html 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton City Council hears more on waterline project; residents complain of noise, dirt 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-city-council-hears-more-on-waterline-project-residents-
complain-of-noise-dirt-1.2298973 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup council refuses to amend sewage plan to accommodate Invenergy 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-council-refuses-to-amend-sewage-plan-to-accomodate-
invenergy-1.2298974 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Landowners can attend three free manure management workshops 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/020718/page/4/story/landowners-can-attend-three-free-
manure-management-workshops  
 
Tribune-Review: Crews begin work to repair water main break on Charles Avenue in New Kensington 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13278384-74/crews-begin-work-to-repair-water-main-
break-on-charles-avenue-in 
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Public Source: Key takeaways from our interview with Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority Interim 
Executive Director Robert Weimar 
https://www.publicsource.org/key-takeaways-interview-with-pittsburgh-water-and-sewer-authority-
interim-executive-director-robert-weimar/  
 
Tribune-Review: New Kensington homes without water after line break, repair expected Thursday 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13276368-74/new-kensington-homes-without-water-
after-line-break-repair-expected-thursday 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Garden starter kits offered free to Lancaster County schools & nonprofits 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/garden-starter-kits-offered-free-to-lancaster-county-schools-
nonprofits/article_26a35a12-0765-11e8-9839-9b8712771478.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle steps closer to allowing backyard chickens 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-steps-closer-to-allowing-backyard-
chickens/article_de3bd3b7-b4a8-5f7f-a9ad-85b251b9f648.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: New riverfront zoning proposal expected to bring major development impact 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/02/07/new-riverfront-zoning-proposal-expected-
to-bring.html  
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